January 19, 1997

T

Tanya %.. Zanish

Curator, Archives of Women in Science and fngineering
403 Parks Library, Snecial Collections

Iloua 5tate University

Ames, 1A 500112140

bear Tanyat

Thank you for your letter and the reports of your
activities in 1996, You have certainly been busy
doing many interesting things anc meking good contacts.

Pave you contacted the Wowen Clenmists Coumittee of the
American Chemical Society? This is a very active,
national committee whose mesbers might be interested
in the Archives. I was a member of this committee
from 1969~71. The Chair is -

Dr, Christins B, Vendricks

Eli Lilly &% Co.

307 East Mclarty

Indianapolis, IN 44285

hendricks_ehristina_holurow 111lly.com

The staff liaison contect is-
Chervl Brown
American Chemigal Society
1155 Sixteenth Street, M. V.
Washington, DC 20036
c_brownacs.org




if vou yont wore information on the cormittee, they are
also on the Internet at  http!!fusw.tamus, tami.edu/acswee

1 think thar I suggsested to you previously that the date
on wy pape®s must be wrong. Tie first date is listed a5
1910 and I wasn't born until 1928, T also would prefer
tc be listed as a "bilochemist”. MMy “h.D. was from the
Siochemistyy and Biephysies Pepartoent at Iowa State.

i have had no training in nutrition and my vescarch was
in the areas of both animal nnd plant biochenistry.

“ope that 1997 will Le & suceessful and exeliting vear
for you and the Archives. Best Yishes!?

Sincerely,

N

= s o
Evelvd J, VWeber




